
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Good morning, 

Office of Commissioner Clark 
Wednesday, May 31, 2023 9:58 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL 

Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20210015. 

Hannah E. Branum 

Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 
~ I FLORIDA. PUBLIC 
1.....)1 SERVICE COMMISSION 

From: Mindy Bisel <info@email.actionnetwork.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2023 5:35 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL 

Chairman Gary Clark, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/31/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 03425-2023 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I 

am paying nearly $100 more per month for the SAME usage and temperatures. I am urging 

you to decrease rates and lower our bills. 

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially as my husband and I are 

expecting our first child to be born in July. 

I urge you to reconsider this rate increase. 

Mindy Bisel 

mindybisel@gmail.com 
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6154 Turnbury Park Drive, Apt 2205  

Sarasota, Florida 34243 

 

  

 
 




